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A message from the Executive Board of the International Federation of
Associations of Anatomists (IFAA) on the invasion of the Ukraine

The recent invasion of the Ukraine is tragically unfolding before us. The Executive of
the IFAA joins people of the globe in yearning for peace and an end to hostility as
befits international scientists working without borders for the betterment of
humanity.
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